

Office of Professional Development

October 11, 2022

Patty Morgan Administrator, National CPM Consortium PO Box 2133 Boise, ID 83701

To the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium:

This letter is to serve as documentation to the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium that as one of the CPM programs listed for reaccreditation in 2023, Michigan's Certified Public Manager Program® as managed by Saginaw Valley State University – Center for Adult Learning, is requesting inclusion in the December 6, 2022, Annual Meeting materials.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Susan Brasseur

Director, Center for Adult Learning

brasseur@svsu.edu

989-964-2520